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Dear Readers,

The Editorial Board of ijopp wishes all the readers a very Happy and Prosperous New Year 

2010! 

We are mostly getting articles from academicians of Pharmacy Colleges. We also invite 

medical college students and teaching hospital faculty to contribute original research work. 

We would appreciate review /research articles from the industry collegues as well. As we 

have a wide readership from academia, industry and hospital, we would like to publish 

articles catering to all the three sections. 

We are looking forward for some interesting and informative research articles this year.

As the subscription has come to an end, we request all the subscribers to renew their 

subscription for this year.

Please give your feedback for the improvement of the journal.


